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Year 4 and Year 6 
 Tuesday 17th – Wednesday 18th June 2025 

Trip to stay overnight on the HMS Belfast with a London Show 
 

Dear Parents and Families, 

We are delighted to inform you that this trip has now been confirmed and seats for the show have been booked.  We are very 
excited for all the children attending who will have an amazing time. 

In order to keep the cost of this trip low we have invited 2 year goups to attend.  We have 19 children from Y4 (current Y3) and 
21 children from Y6 (current Y5) Based on this, the trip has been costed on 40 children attending.  

The total cost of this trip is £160.00, you have already paid £30.00 and now have a balance of £130.00 to pay.  A payment plan 
with 10 monthly installments has been set up on MCAS.  Full payment must be made by 28th March 2025. 

Date to be paid by  Payment to be made 

27th May £13.00 

28th June  £13.00 

29th July £13.00 

29th August £13.00 

27th September £13.00 

28th October £13.00 

29th November £13.00 

27th January £13.00 

28th February £13.00 

28th March £13.00 

  

PLEASE NOTE All deposits and any further payments made are now NON REFUNDABLE. 

 Return coach travel to London, ensuring that we would NOT have to use public transport once in London. 

 A sleepover on board HMS Belfast with an evening meal, evening activity, breakfast in the morning followed by a 

workshop.  HMS Belfast will also provide a packed lunch for Wednesday 18th June. 

 A 2.30pm performance at the Apollo Theatre to watch Wicked the musical. 

 Coach home with a stop at McDonalds for Tea (children will need spending money for the service station stop) 

Please call the school office and speak to Mrs Coulson if you have any queires or concerns about this trip. 

Yours sincerely  

A.Mills 

A.Mills 

Assistant Head Teacher 

http://www.brookvaleschool.co.uk/

